July 28, 2025

TO: Honorable Mayor and Board of Trustees
FROM: Kathleen Johnson, Clerk/Treasurer

RE: Police MOA

The Chief has requested Board approval of a Memorandum of Agreement with the Police
Benevolent Association — Kenmore Club, changing the shift times.
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From: Katie S B
Sent: Friday, July 18, 2025 11:40 AM
To: Kathleen Johnson <kjohnson@vi.kenmore.ny.us>

~— e

Subject:.Argonne Drive Block Party

Good morning,

I am emailing to request a block party for our street. My name is Katie Stricker and my phone number is

Our block - Argonne Drive between Myron Ave and Rowley Ave, would like to have a block party on
October 4, with a rain date on October 18. We would like to close the street to external traffic from 10 am
to 10 pm to ensure everyone on our block has the opportunity to participate - we will have daytime
activities specifically for kids and evening activities for everyone. We are hoping that everyone will find
time within that range to come out to meet their r)eighbors and create community.
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Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns, or if there is any required request information
that | have overlooked.

All the best,

Katie Stricker



Kenwood Road
Kenmore, NY 14217

Village of Kenmore
2919 Delaware Avenue
Kenmore, NY 14217
Attn: Village Board

We are kindly requesting street closure for a block party on Saturday, August 23rd, 2025 for
Kenwood Road, located between Delaware Avenue and Delaware Road. Our party is tentatively
scheduled for 10am-9pm (we are usually finished before 9pm). We do not have a rain date at
this time. We would like to request a visit from the Fire Department as well if they are available
that day (I can reach out separately to request this if that is what is required).

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Many thanks, QECEIVED
Tuchell  Hebles JUL 17 2025

Michelie Helles ;?df:,w-,:(ENM»
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Kathleen Johnson

From: Shawn Barnum

Sent: Sunday, July 27, 2025 7:02 AM
To: Kathteen Johnson

Subject: McKinley Avenue Block Party

McKinley Avenue, between Myron Ave. and Rowley Ave., would like to hold their block party on Saturday
8/23. Please contact me if any further information is needed.

Shawn Barnum
McKinley Avenue
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*INFORMATION REGARDING ISSUANCE OF PERMIT ON BACK*
All block parties are pending Town Board approval. Applications must be submitted to the Clerk's
Office at least three weeks prior to the event date.

STREET NAME FOR PARTY BEING HELD: Oag%au Au-(,
DATE OF EVENT (INCLUDE DAY OF WEEK): C?{ / é}/ Z202R

RAIN DATE: ?:/ 7/Z 025"

TIME - BEGINNING: /] : QD ENDING: 3.0

MY NEIGHBORS FOR THE BLOCK INVOLVED HAVE BEEN NOTIFIED AND ARE IN
AGREEMENT WITH HAVING A BLOCK PARTY. X YES NO

CONTACT INFORMATION
NAME: _Frign T. Z+en j
ADDRESS: ﬁaSSau Axfc
PHONE: <7/(a)

EMAIL:
L

BARRICADES TO BE DELIVERED TO
ADDRESS:

BARRICADES TO BE PLACED:
STREET NAMES: JQ&E)SW/ /’Zmn + O&ﬁ‘jou}/ De] G lare /Z(JL

*1AM REQUESTING EXEMPTION FROM THE TOWN’S OPEN CONTAINER LAW

X | YES NO

*BY SIGNING THIS APPLICATION » IAM AFFIRMING ALL INFORMATION IS TRUE &
ACCURATE.

72 74

(Signature Required)
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